
As a Realtor, our group has spent many years creating brokers as independent business persons. We 
have been successful and have paid considerable taxes to federal and state coffers.  
 
 This system is not broken please do not create an employer/employee quagmire that will increase costs 
for an industry that is doing fine without anymore government help.  
 
 

Fred Gernandt 
541 290 9444 
 
 
Add  my Real Estate APP to your IPhone or Android device.   Just click this link   It is free! 
 
 
http://idequals.com/business_apps/?id=1 
 
 
For Buyer and Seller Agency Disclosure click the following: 
 
http://www.oregon.gov/rea/licensing/Documents/Initial-Agency-Disclosure-Pamphet.pdf 
 
 
 
 

http://caddiepal.com/business_apps/?id=1
http://idequals.com/business_apps/?id=1
http://www.oregon.gov/rea/licensing/Documents/Initial-Agency-Disclosure-Pamphet.pdf

